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Aurizon Network's Revised UT5 DAAU – Notice of time periods  

On 4 December 2019, Aurizon Network submitted a draft amending access undertaking (its Revised UT5 DAAU) to 

us seeking to make amendments to Aurizon Network's approved 2017 Undertaking (UT5).  

Statutory timeframe for assessment – notice of time periods 

In accordance with section 147A of the QCA Act, the QCA must use its best endeavours to decide whether to 

approve, or refuse to approve, a draft amending access undertaking within six months, subject to certain periods of 

time set out in the QCA Act.  

The six-month period commences on 18 December 2019 and is scheduled to end on 18 June 2020. However, the 

end date may be extended to account for any future periods of time that are excluded from the statutory 

timeframe in accordance with section 147A of the QCA Act, including any further consultation periods.  

An updated notice of time periods will be issued detailing any changes to the stated timeframe for assessing 

Aurizon Network's Revised UT5 DAAU.    

 


